
Re:   Sufficient Capacity Statement for Peterson – Shiloh Pine Replat 

  

Dear Brian Peterson, 

 

As you requested, the Forest View Acres Water District (the “District”) is providing this letter 

to confirm that the District is willing to provide water service to one residential water tap on 

the property located at 17400 Shiloh Pines Drive (the “Property”), which is an address you 

are planning to create through a replat to be approved by El Paso County.  The District is 

willing to provide water service to one residential tap on the Property, under the following 

conditions: 

 

1. The Property must be included into the District in accordance with the District’s Rules 

and Regulations. 

2. During the inclusion process, you must dedicate all ground water rights associated 

with the Property to the District.  Note that the District’s Rules and Regulations 

require it to evaluate whether the dedication of such water is sufficient to meet the 

proposed demand on the Property. 

3. Water service to the Property will be subject to the District’s Rules and Regulations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                         

Molly Couture 

Community Resource Services (CRS) of Colorado 

Manager, Forest View Acres Water District 
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